
From:  
To: PlanningPolicy 
Cc:  
Subject: FW: Local Plan Review - Reg 19 Consultation Launches Today 
Date: 20 January 2023 15:03:27 
 
 
This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments. 
 
Thank you for consulting Transport for London (TfL). I can confirm that we do no wish to 
make any representations on the Local Plan 
 
Best wishes 
Richard Carr 
 
Richard Carr I Principal Planner - Spatial Planning (He/Him/His) 
TfL Planning, Transport for London 
E:  
 
I work part time and so there may be a short delay in responding to emails 
 
TfL Spatial Planning is committed to equity, diversity and inclusion and we strive to ensure that Londoners 
are fully represented in the planning process 
 
For more information regarding TfL Spatial Planning, including TfL’s Transport assessment best practice 
guidance and pre-application advice please visit: https://tfl.gov.uk/info-for/urban-planning-
andconstruction/planning-applications/pre-application-services 




